
September 10th, 1923.

A. G. Jones, Esq., 
58 Cathcart Street, 
Montreal.

Dear Sir

Your letter of September 10th 
addressed to Sir Arthur Currie has just been 
received.

Sir Arthur is at present absent 
from the city, but your letter will be brought 
to his attention immediately upon his return 
the latter part of the month.
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Yours faithfully.

Principal’s Secretary.
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